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Taylor, Christopher

From: Bass, Scott
Sent: Wednesday, May 6, 2020 3:20 PM
To: District, Principals All
Subject: Out of School Suspensions AAAP

Just a Reminder. 
 
Principals, as we think about the potential of resuming normal school activities next school year, I wanted to 
take the opportunity to remind you of the current Out of School Suspension protocol, in which if you want to 
pursue an out of school suspension of any student, the Principal or Designee must have approval from the 
Principal Supervisor.  Please make sure that when you do bring these requests to me, next school year, you have 
provided the information below.   
 
Name of student 
Description of the incident 
ESE Status  
Number of total days suspended during the current school year 
Other students involved and their consequences 
Etc. 
 
 
Thank you. 
 

Scott Bass 
Deputy Superintendent 
School District of Indian River County 
772-564-3075 
Scott.bass@indianriverschools.org 
 

Under Florida law, e-mail addresses are public records. If you do not want your e-mail address released in response to a public records request, do not send 
electronic mail to this entity. Instead, contact this office by phone or in writing. This communication may contain privileged and confidential information 
intended only for the addressee(s) named above. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any review, dissemination, distribution or 
duplication of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender by reply email and destroy all copies of 
the original message. The School Board of Indian River County, Florida expressly prohibits bullying, including cyberbullying, by or towards any student or 
employee. See Policy 5517.01: Bullying and Harassment for additional information. 


